September 3, 2013

REPORT TO: THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL

RE: Proposals Submitted to the Purchasing Board 8/27/13

Dear Mayor and Members of Council:

Submitted to you herewith for your consideration is our evaluation of the proposals
submitted to the Purchasing Board on August 27, 2013.

INSTALLATION OF EMERGENCY LIGHTS AND RELATED EQUIPMENT FOR CITY
VEHICLES FOR THE CONTRACT PERIOD SEPTEMBER 11, 2013 TO AUGUST 31,
2014 WITH OPTION FOR A SECOND YEAR, SEPTEMBER 1, 2014 TO AUGUST 31,
2015

It is the recommendation of the Vineland Police Department, which has the concurrence of
the Purchasing Agent and the Assistant Business Administrator that an open-end contract be
awarded to the only bidder, Vineland Auto Electric, Inc., Vineland, NJ, at the rate of $70.00
per hour for all Labor Classes.

We trust that the above recommendation will receive your favorable consideration and that
the recommended resolution will be adopted as presented.

Respectfully submitted,
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Denise Monaco
Assistant Business Administrator
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